PO Box 40917 Olympia WA 98504-0917



(360) 902-3000 TTY (360) 902-1996 Fax: (360) 902-3026

E-mail: info@rco.wa.gov Web site: www.rco.wa.gov

January 30, 2009

Aaron C Nix City of Black Diamond 25 W Main St

Auburn, WA 98001-4998

Dear Mr. Nix:

The Projects Division of the Recreation and Conservation Office (RCO) has reviewed the *Black Diamond Parks, Recreation and Open Space Plan* and finds it meets the planning requirements as specified in Manual #2, *Planning Policies* and other related manuals. We are, therefore, pleased to inform you that your agency is eligible to participate in all RCFB grant programs as listed on the enclosed report.

It should be noted that to retain grant eligibility in future years, it is essential we be notified of any major amendments to the plan as they occur. Your plan may be used in the evaluation of projects submitted for grants. An incorrect or incomplete plan may impact your project's evaluation.

If we can be of further assistance relative to your park, recreation, or conservation planning program, please feel free to contact me at (360) 902-3009 or e-mail lorinda.anderson@rco.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

Lorinda A. Anderson Resource Planner

unda A Anderson

Enclosures

